
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CORONAVIRUS 

 PARISH ALLOTMENTS 

Our allotments are all currently open following the latest Government advice, and will 

remain so until we are advised otherwise. 

Travel to and from the allotments is permitted if due precautions are taken. Visiting the site 

constitutes your daily exercise set out by the government. 

However, any plot-holder who is self-isolating because a household member is ill with 

coronavirus should not be visiting the site. We ask that all tenants visiting the site also 

bear the following in mind; 

• Please keep your distance (minimum 2 metre) from other tenants to help limit the 
spread of the virus. Follow current government guidelines about social distancing. 
 

• Do not share tools or any other equipment with another plot holder. 
 

• Be careful after touching site gates, locks or other communal assets. Disinfect your 
hands after each use. 

 

• The use of the sites are for allotment tenants only. No groups are allowed on site and 
only family members that live with the tenant can enter the site if the tenant is also 
present. (with the exception of using public footpaths that may pass through) 

 

• Do not use water troughs to wash hands or equipment in order to sterilise them. The 
water is for watering purposes only. Be careful not to contaminate the troughs with 
any soap or other chemicals. 

 

• Please stay on your plot at all times and do not enter another plot under any 
circumstances. 

 

Any queries, please contact the Parish Council Clerk: 

clerk@framfieldcouncil.org.uk 

01825 890182 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
mailto:clerk@framfieldcouncil.org.uk

